
Loyola Marymount University’s William H. Hannon Library presents a new series,

FACULTY PUB NIGHT

Coming this Fall to the William H. Hannon Library! 
A new series of presentations from LMU Faculty 
to celebrate recent publications or creative works.

Are you a faculty member with a pending or recently published creative work, interested in 
discussing your work with the LMU community? We provide a casual setting for you to interact 
with LMU faculty, students, staff, and local residents, and advertise your work in the process. 
The forum is designed for you to give a brief presentation about your work, with time for 
discussion and questions. Light refreshments are provided.

contact marie kennedy to schedule your pub night, or for more information:
310.258.4602 | marie.kennedy@lmu.edu


